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Learning Together to be the best we can. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 7th March and we hope you’ll join us as we come together to celebrate 
our World Book Day in school. To celebrate this year, we have some fantastic opportunities for all children, and 
adults, in school to share a love of books and reading. These include:  
 
Dressing Up 
This year we are providing children with a choice, they can either:  
 

 Wear a costume to share their favourite book and we encourage you to use things you already have at 
home.  

 

or 
 

 Wear their pyjamas for the day to celebrate the ‘Bedtime Story’. 
 

or 
 

 ‘Get comfy and read’, with children able to wear comfy clothing of their choice for the day.  
 
Bring a Book  
Children can bring their favourite book into school to share with their friends and teachers. This book can be fiction, 
non-fiction or even a comic!  
 
Library Cafe 
Our library café will be open from 3:15pm for you to come and share a story with your child/children. The library 
will be open until 3:45pm with a selection of refreshments available. 
 
World Book Day Tokens 
All children will be getting a free £1 book token that they can take to their nearest bookseller and swap it for a 
World Book Day £1 book or use it to get £1 off any book or audiobook costing £2.99 or more. Look out for these in 
book bags on the day! 
 
We’re very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day, which could not happen without the support of 
parents and carers - thank you! 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
Mrs Carly Evans  
English Subject Leader  


